
September 15, 2020, BCQG Guild Meeting Minutes
Via Zoom (due to Covid-19)

Bear Creek Quilt Guild held our September 15, 2020 meeting via Zoom with Heather Kojan, who spoke from her classroom about Quilt Remix, or what to do with all of those UFO’s. There were about 40 people logged in. 
There was no business meeting. 
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